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Dear Hennepin County Supervisor, 

 

On behalf of the Hennepin County Supervisor Association (HCSA) board, I would like to 

welcome you to our association. HCSA is a supervisor’s bargaining unit for Hennepin County 

supervisors. HCSA was formed in May, of 1999 when a group of 85 Economic 

Assistance Unit Supervisors NKA Human Services Supervisors petitioned the State of 

Minnesota Bureau of Mediation Services for certification as a bargaining unit. We received 

our certification March 29, 2000. 

Our first contract covered the period from January 1, 20 December 31, 2001. We went to 

Arbitration and the contract was settled on December 4, 2001. Detention Sergeants joined the 

HCSA in 2002, to be followed by the Chemical Health Supervisor 2003, the Senior Attorneys in 

2007, the Corrections Supervisors in 2009 and other groups; Telecommunication Sergeants, 

Security Supervisors, Sheriff Records Supervisors have followed in recent years. 

 

We invite you to become member by completing the attached “Membership Dues 

Authorization form”. The membership fee is $24.00 per month, dues will be automatic 

deducted from your pay check. For information regarding the benefits to members go to 

FAQs/What are the benefits of membership, at: http://hcsaonline.com/ 

 

 

You are welcome to contact us with any questions you have. 

Sincerely, 

The HCSA Board 
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